HFC Committee

From: Nicole Loya <nicoleloya@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2020 1:28 PM
To: HFC Committee

Cc: Kelly King

Subject: Feral Cats Agenda

Aloha to whom it may concern,
The feral cat problem has reached devastating level in Maui. There has got to be a solution to this problem!

-l support the reduction of feral cats on the landscape

-l support the proposed feeding ban to reduce overall cat numbers and densities

-TNR (trap-neuter-release) is not being done at the critical levels necessary to reduce cat numbers

-l support cats being treated as pets, better for the cat and better for our community

-l support licensing and containment of cats the same as for dogs

-I support the enforcement of current laws already in place that forbids feeding of feral cat colonies in County Parks but
which is not being enforced

Please help fix and enforce these laws to aid in the feral cat problem!

Mabhalo,
Nicole Taylor
9257080362
Maui Resident
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